










actions that the County is taking will help prevent the risk of flooding in the 
event of a quick melt. 

11. District Manager's Report and Operations Review:

Ms. Upham told the Board that five (5) technicians have been hired and trained in 
February. Four of them were able to attend the Mosquito Conference at the 
beginning of March. Most of February was spent planning for the potential 
flooding. 

Ms. Upham stated that there may be a need for another meeting at the end of 
March to discuss the District's equipment needs in light of the flooding risk. 
Board approval is needed for any purchase greater than $5,000.00. The Board 
agreed to the last Thursday, March 30th. 

12. Board Member's Reports:

Mr. Grondin investigated dry ice makers for the District facility. He was able to 
find that one of the District's existing vendors sells liquid CO2 cylinders. Mr. 
MacKay agreed that given the cost and frequency of the District's needs and 
purchases in the past, owning a dry ice maker makes fiscal sense. Ms. Upham will 
look into pricing and Mr. MacKay will look into weight and production values. 

13. Any Request for Future Agenda Items:

-Mr. Jonte requested a solution for reaching Management during business hours
as, at times, it has been challenging to get a hold of them.

14. Expenditures:

February 2023 Expenditures: 

Payroll: 
Expenses: 
Total: 

$21,807.11 
$ 5,096.63 
$26,903.74 

Mr. Jonte made a motion to approve the expenditures from February 2023. Mr. 
Grondin seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 

15. Public Comment:

None 

16. Adjournment:

Ms. McGarrah called the meeting to a close at 6:29 PM. 






















